
 
ENCORE SUMMER TENNIS    Tracy Van Ess, cell 203-253-4050  
                                    
Who wants to play some tennis?! Encore's Summer Tennis is for members 
who are intermediate and/or above tennis players that are interested in 
playing social tennis on dates from June through August (and through the 
Fall weather permitting…) at Mead Park Tennis Courts. Call me for 
details!  
 
Please complete the tear strip below and mail or e-mail the information to 
me at vanesstracy@gmail.com to show your interest. Indicate whether 
you prefer to play on Tuesday or Thursday mornings, or can do either or 
both! Play will be from 9 to 10:30 a.m, or 8:30 to 10:00 am depending on 

schedules. Tennis Permits (seniors $75, adults $120) must be purchased by you at the New 
Canaan Recreation Department prior to play, or you can pay $5 guest fee to the tennis hut each 
time…permits are encouraged.  
 
Let’s sweat a little and have some fun! 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Summer Tennis @ Mead Park: 
 
Name:________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Phone:__________________________________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Preferred Day:  Tuesday______Thursday_____Either Day_____ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Please Mail to:  Tracy Van Ess, 7 Comstock Hill Ave, Norwalk, CT 06850 
 


